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The Competition Commission of India has opened a Twitter Account 

@ CCI_India to provide prompt updates to all stakeholders, including 

general public, legal community, business and the media. 

While short messages will be communicated through tweets whenever 

possible, detailed orders will continue to be available on the website 

of the Commission. 

 


